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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

City Council Meetings    -   1st & 3rd Monday of Every Month at 7:00 PM 

City Council Meetings can be viewed on Insight Channel 16. 

Wilder Planning & Zoning  -  4th Monday (as needed) at 7:00 PM 

Senior Citizens Meeting  -  3rd Tuesday of every month at 7:30 PM 

Wilder Vol.Fire Dept Drill - 1st,3rd,4th Monday of the month at 7:30 PM 

Wilder Vol.Fire Dept Bus. Mtg – 2nd Monday of the month at 7:30 PM 

Wilder Vol.Fire Ladies Aux. –  4th Monday  of  the month at 7:00 PM 

   SPECIAL DATES  

February 15, 2010—City Building Closed 

February 19, 2010—Fish Fry  
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City Administrator 

tvance@isoc.net 
 

City Clerk 

tglahn@isoc.net 
 

 

City Web Page 
www.cityofwilder.com 
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From the Mayors Desk: 

 

 



SYMPATHY 
 

To the family of Helen Reed. 
 

To Michael Rice on the death of his mother Mary Jo 
Ratermann. 
 

To Jack Verst on the death of his brother James Verst. 

FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE    
2003 Oldsmobile Alero GL—Gold, 2 Door, V6,  

87,500 Miles, FWD, Cruise, Power Locks, Power Seat 

Asking $5,000.00—Call—859-663-6170 

WELCOME  NEW  RESIDENTS 

Mr. & Mrs. Jon Hickman 

6 Queens View Lane 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Jerome Dierig 

8 Ridgetrail Ct. 

 

Ms. Melissa Chinn 

204 S. Watchtower Drive 

 

Ms. Rhonda Ellis 

360 Timberridge Drive 

Winter for FREE* 
At 

 

 

 

 

1018 Town Drive 

Wilder, KY 41076 

www.towncountrysports.com 

(859) 442-5800 

*FREE enrollment and FREE monthly dues until 

April 1, 2010. 
(First Time Members Only. With a 12-month Commitment. First 

month of dues required. 

Cannot be combined with any other special. Offer expires 

 

CHRISTMAS DECORATING WINNERS 

1st place—Don Beiting, Johns Hill Road 

2nd place-Cliff Heinlein, Johns Hill Road 

3rd place—William Lucas, Alanna 

THANKS TO EVERYONETHANKS TO EVERYONETHANKS TO EVERYONETHANKS TO EVERYONE    

Cash Express would like to take this time to thank everyone for 
helping us help others and to wish everyone a Happy & Safe New 
Year.  We cash all income tax checks and make loans. 

M-T 9:30 A—5:30 P, F-9:30 A—6:30 P, S-9:30A—2P 

859-581-3727 February is Earthquake February is Earthquake February is Earthquake February is Earthquake     Awareness MonthAwareness MonthAwareness MonthAwareness Month     The Wilder Fire Department, in conjunction with the Kentucky Division of Emergency Man-agement, would like to remind our citizens that Feb-ruary is Earthquake Awareness Month.  Although a strong earthquake hasn't struck this area in well over one hundred years we will still like you to stay vigilant in case one should strike.  The following tips are provided for you to stay safe.  When in a HIGH-RISE BUILDING, move against an inte-rior wall if you are not near a desk or table. Pro-tect your head and neck with your arms. Do not use the elevators.  When OUTDOORS, move to a clear area away from trees, signs, buildings, or downed electrical wires and poles.  When on a SIDEWALK NEAR BUILDINGS, duck into a door-way to protect yourself from falling bricks, glass, plaster and other debris.  When DRIVING, pull over to the side of the road and stop. Avoid overpasses and power lines. Stay inside your vehicle until the shaking stops.  



ORDINANCES & RESOLUTIONSORDINANCES & RESOLUTIONSORDINANCES & RESOLUTIONSORDINANCES & RESOLUTIONS    
 

Ordinance No. 10-0101: Enacting and Adopting a 
Supplement to the Code of Ordinances. 
 

Resolution No. 10-0101: Approving the Agreement for 
the transfer and assignment of ownership of the 
Sanitation district No. 1 storm water draining system 
owned by the city to the Sanitation District No. 1 and 
authorizing the Mayor to execute the transfer and 
assignment. 
 

Resolution No.—10-0201: Approving and authorizing 
an assistance agreement between the city and the 
Kentucky Infrastructure Authority to provide up to 
$114,302.46 loan funds for wastewater system im-
provements. 

SNOW  
& ICE  
REMOVAL 
 

REMINDERS:REMINDERS:REMINDERS:REMINDERS:    
 

PARK CARS IN DRIVEWAY PARK CARS IN DRIVEWAY PARK CARS IN DRIVEWAY PARK CARS IN DRIVEWAY DURING AND/OR 
AT SNOW AND ICE STORM ADVISORY.  This 
allows streets to be completely cleared and also helps 
keep the plow from piling snow around parked cars. 
 
 

CULCULCULCUL----DEDEDEDE----SACSACSACSAC––––    Do not park in the cul-de-sac during 
inclement weather.  The truck with the snowplow 
cannot make turns when cars are parked in the cul-
de-sac.  Please conform. 
 

PROCEDURE FOR SNOW REMOVAL:PROCEDURE FOR SNOW REMOVAL:PROCEDURE FOR SNOW REMOVAL:PROCEDURE FOR SNOW REMOVAL:    
 

The hilly areas are the first streets to be cleared.  We 
then proceed to clear the level areas.  Please note 
that Three Mile Road, Moock Road, Licking Pike, 
and Johns Hill Road are state roads and are not 
maintained by the City of Wilder.  If you have a 
problem or  questions regarding these roads, please 
call the Kentucky Department of Transportation at 
341-2700. 
 

John Verax 
Public Works Director 

Trendy Threads Consignment Shop Now Open!!! 
 

Hello. My name is Terry Kemen, and it is a great pleasure to meet 

you. 

 

It has always been my dream to have my own business. I have been in 

the service industry for 25 years and couldn’t dream of doing any-

thing else. I love working with people, and I especially love to help 

people find good quality at a reasonable price. This consignment shop 

is a dream come true for me. It enables me to work with you and help 

you save money on gently used clothing.  I can also help turn your 

own gently used items into money.   

 

In this time of economic struggles we need to be more aware of the 

money we spend. What better way to do that than to consign. 

 

For those of you who are not familiar with the consignment shop ex-

perience, a consignment shop is a store that takes in your gently used 

clothing, home décor, or other items that are better than yard sale 

quality.  The store will then attempt to sell these items at a fairly re-

duced price. The items are typically priced well below retail.  It is a 

great deal for both the client and the buyer. 

 

It is my intention to offer you the customer the highest quality items 

at a reasonable price.  As a client you can expect a fair percent for 

your items.  I thrive on good customer service, and I look forward to 

having a successful business. A business that you, as a client, will feel 

appreciated and, as a customer, will want to come back again and 

again. 

 

I officially opened my doors on January 15th.  I have thoroughly en-

joyed getting to meet hundreds of friendly people from this area, and I 

feel welcome here.  I know now that this is the place for me to be. 

---------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------------------------- 
Trendy Threads is located at 1412 Gloria Terrell Dr.  For more 

information or questions about the consignment process, please 

visit our website at http://shoptrendythreads.com.   

You can send me an email 

at terry@shoptrendythreads.com or call me at 859-

442-SHOP.  I will be happy to answer any specific question 

that you may have. 

Wilder Fire Department  

Ladies Auxiliary 
 

 

The Wilder ladies Auxiliary have had a little R & R but we 

are getting geared up for 2010.  Time certainly goes last 

and we are quickly approaching our famous fish fry’s. 

 

We thank everyone for supporting us and the fireman and 

we are looking forward to seeing you Friday, February 

19th, our first fish fry and the start of lent. 

 

We are very saddened at the loss of our member Mathilda 

Turner.  She was a great supporter of the Ladies Auxiliary. 

 

Several of our members are soaking up the sun in Florida. 

 

Anyone that would like to donate dessert would be great.  

Again we are looking forward to seeing you.   

Come and enjoy. 

 

Norma Turner, President 



 

 

 
 

EVERY FRIDAY THROUGH LENT 
4:00 P.M.  -  8:00 P.M. 

AT 

WILDER CITY BUILDING 

EAT IN OR CARRY OUT 

CALL 431-5884 FOR PHONE ORDERS 
 

Fish & Shrimp Dinners 

Chicken Nuggets 

Cole Slaw 

French Fries 

Macaroni & Cheese 
 

SPONSORED BY:   

LADIES AUXILIARY 

FISH FRY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


